
Apr'8, 1997

Ms. Cindy Gagne
510 West First Street South
Fulton, NY 13069

Ms. Linda Downing
107 Albright Road
Mexico, NY 13114

Dear Ms. Gagne and Ms. Downing:

Your letter of April 22, 1997, requested a writte'n transcript of the NRC's
meeting with the public on April 14, 1997, regarding the Unit 1 core shroud at
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station. You asked that this transcript be published
before the unit is allowed to restart.

I am enclosing a copy of the NRC's summary of the April 14, 1997, meeting.
There is no written transcript of the meeting. Rather, as noted in the
enclosed summary, video tapes of the meeting are available for a fee from the
NRC Public Document Room, the Gelman Building, 2120 L Street, NW., Washington,
DC 20555 (phone 800-397-4209, fax 202-634-3343, e-mail pdrenrc.gov).

I appreciate your interest in this matter and your participation during the
meeting.

Sincerely,
/s/

Darl S. Hood, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-l
Division of Reactor Projects — I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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t UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 2055&4001

April 28, 1997

Hs. Cindy Gagne
510 West First Street South
Fulton, NY 13069

Hs. Linda Downing
107 Albright Road
Hexico, NY 13114

Dear Hs. Gagne and Hs. Downing:

Your letter of April 22, 1997, requested a written transcript of the NRC's
meeting with the public on April 14, 1997, regarding the Unit 1 core shroud at
Nine Hile Point Nuclear Station. You asked that this transcript be published
before the unit is allowed to restart.

I am enclosing a copy of the NRC's summary of the April 14, 1997, meeting.
There is no written transcript of the meeting. Rather, as noted in the
enclosed summary, video tapes of the meeting are available for a fee from the
NRC Public Document Room, the Gelman Building, 2120 L Street, NW., Washington,
DC 20555 (phone 800-397-4209, fax 202-634-3343, e-mail pdr8nrc.gov).

I appreciate your interest in this matter and your participation during the
meeting.

Sincerely,

8~4 I~
Darl S. Hood, Senior Project Hanager
Project Directorate I-l
Division of Reactor Projects — I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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